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15th March 2018 

 

 

Appendix 3Y - Late lodgement of change in director's interests 

Millennium Services Group Limited (ASX: MIL), (“The Company”) refers to the Appendix 3Y for Ms. Sally 

McCutchan that accompanies this letter, and advises as follows: 

 The Appendix 3Y relates to a change in Ms. McCutchan's director interests which occurred between 
1-2nd March 2018. 

 The Appendix 3Y, which was due to have been lodged by 7th March, has been lodged late due to an 
administrative oversight. Once identified by the Company, the Appendix 3Y was promptly lodged. 

 The Company is satisfied that it has the necessary reporting and notification policies in place to 
ensure compliance with its disclosure obligations under ASX Listing Rule 3.19A, and considers the 
late lodgement of further Appendix 3Ys as unlikely. 

 The Company is satisfied that its procedures are adequate to ensure compliance with ASX Listing 
Rule 3.19B. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Paul Smith 

Company Secretary 

Millennium Services Group Ltd 

T:  +61 459 881 562 

E: paul.smith@millenniumsg.com  
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